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John W. Hickenlooper, Governor  |  Robert W. Randall, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director  

December 20, 2017 

David Wyman 
Wyman Pit 
4600 E Hwy 40 
Craig, CO 81625 
 

RE:    Wyman Pit, File No. M-1983-037 , Change of Status (CS-2) Acknowledgement-End of TC-1  

 

Dear Mr. Wyman: 

The Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received your letter dated December 15, 
2017. On December 20, 2017 the Division updated the above mentioned site status to active per 
your request. This letter is to notify you that you are no longer in Temporary Cessation (TC-1) and 
must operate annually to meet the requirements of an intermittent operator.  

 If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, 
Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at 
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (970) 254-8511 
Fax: (970) 241-1516 
 
 
Ec:   Russ Means, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
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